
 

 

 

No. NU/ENGG-155/SL/Pt-I/2011-186                              Dated:26th  October 2018 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 With reference to the NIT vide No. 169, dated 25th September 2018, published on 26th 
September 2018, the date for collection of tender documents is extended upto 5th November 2018 
and for submission on or before 6th November 2018(upto 1:00 PM). Other contents of the NIT will 
remain the same. 
 

Registrar   
 

Copy to: - 
1. The PRO VC Cell, N.U., Hqrs. Lumami, for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor. 
2. The Finance Officer, N.U., Hqrs. Lumami, for kind information. 
3. The System Administrator, N.U., Hqrs. Lumami, with a request to upload the NIT in the 

University website. 
4. The Assistant Engineer (Elect.), N.U., Hqrs. Lumami,  
5. The Editor/Manager, Morung Express/Nagaland Post/Eastern Mirror for publication in 

a size 8 cms x 2 Columns in the next daily issue. 
6. Notice Board, N.U., Hqrs. Lumami. 
7. Office File. 
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